
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin McLorg 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street Telephone:  416.542.2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

 
 
May 12, 2011 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by mail 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  May 11, 2011 Notice of Application and Hearing by  
 Canadian Distributed Antenna Systems Coalition (“CANDAS”) 

OEB File No.:  EB-2011-0120 
 
Further to the above noted Notice of Application and Hearing, Toronto Hydro-
Electric System Limited’s (“THESL”) requests Intervenor Status in the EB-2011-0120 
proceeding.   
 
THESL is an electricity distributor operating under Licence ED-2002-0497.  As an 
OEB-regulated utility, THESL has a direct interest in all matters of jurisdiction, 
substance and procedure with respect to the regulation of electricity in Ontario.  
CANDAS’s Application seeks to amend electricity distributors’ licences and current 
Conditions of Service documents, and to impose certain conditions on distributors.  
 
THESL reserves its rights to be heard, to appear by or with counsel of its choice, to 
cross-examine on all subject matters in this hearing that may relate to its interest, and to 
advance evidence on specific matters that are relevant to this proceeding and to present 
argument. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

page 2 

THESL is not eligible for, and does not seek, an award of costs in this proceeding, and 
awaits the decision of the Board as to the form of hearing in this matter. 
 
Please direct all future correspondence on this matter to me at 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com and to THESL’s Counsel, J. Mark Rodger at 
mrodger@blg.com.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Relations 
 
 
cc: Helen T. Newland, Counsel to CANDAS, via electronic mail to helen.newland@fmc-law.com  
 Michael D. Schafler, Counsel to CANDAS, via electronic mail to michael.schafler@fmc-law.com  
 Mark Rodger, Counsel to THESL, via electronic mail to mrodger@blgcanada.com 
 


